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Dear Bridal Couple:

Congratulations on your engagement!

On behalf of St. Mary’s Catholic Church family, we want to express our
profound joy that you have decided to celebrate with us as you prepare for this
life-long covenant of love. The months before your wedding will provide you
with an opportunity to reflect on your sacramental marriage, as well as
complete the necessary details involved in planning a meaningful wedding

celebration.

On that note, please check out our Wedding Guidelines on our webpage,
stmarysglensfalls.org, and contact Sue Wright at 518-792-0989 ext. 113 or
swright@stmarysglensfalls.org to start planning your wedding. Fr. Scott
VanDerveer will be joining us this fall, and once he is settled in the rectory
and has acquainted himself with the Parish, he will be reaching out to you to

schedule a meeting with you.

If you have any questions during your marriage-prep process, please don’t
hesitate to contact Sue. Best wishes on this wonderful journey as you build

your new lives together!
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